


Pupil Premium EYPP Strategy Statement 2024/2025

Allocation: £3,500

	What will the money be spent on?
	Why have you chosen this?
	How much will it cost?
	How will it benefit the EYPP children? Which of the EYPP children will it benefit?
	How will it benefit the setting?
	How will you know it has made a difference?

	Purchasing additional tools for woodwork.
	Staff have been on WHF woodwork CPD run by Pete Moorhouse and would like to continue to set up a woodwork area in our Early Years.

Our Baseline/Data Point 1 shows that in both Nursery and Reception, it is Physical Development, particularly fine motor that has the lowest percentage of children on track. 

	We plan to spend £3,500 on a further tools/resources for outside.
	A staff member received training and attended the woodwork CPD workshop. It was disseminated to all Early Years staff. Some resources were purchased last year but this needs adding to and developing.

Once set up, all children will be able to access this resource.
	According to evidence from the EEF, Overall, the average impact of arts participation on other areas of academic learning appears to be positive but moderate, about an additional three months progress. 
Improved outcomes have been identified in English, mathematics and science. Benefits have been found in both primary and secondary schools.


	We will track the children’s progress from their starting points. The nursery and reception teachers will make regular assessments of where the children are. Pupil progress meetings will occur regularly throughout the year and gaps identified. 









Pupil Premium EYPP Strategy Review 2023/2024


	What did we do?
	What difference did it make?
	How might you build on it next time?

	Buying equipment to start an Early Years woodwork area and a woodwork bench.

(£2,118)




	This is still in its early stages and a start was made on purchasing woodwork tools and a bench but this needs to continue. We have some tools but more need to be purchased so the children can develop their skills.
	To purchase further tools so that children can develop their skills.
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